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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 
 
TOPIC:  Graduate Positions 
 
REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 23/10/14, page 124) 
 
QUESTION No.:  SI-65 
 
Senator CONROY: How many graduate positions will be available in 2015? 
Mr Calder: BREE exists within the Economic and Analytical Services Division of the department, 
and in the division we will be taking around four graduates. 
Senator CONROY: How many graduates has the bureau accepted over the past five years? 
Mr Calder: I would have to take that on notice. 
 
ANSWER  
 
In 2015 there will be four graduate positions available in the Economic and Analytical Services 
Division.   
 
The Bureau of Resources and Energy Economics (BREE) has accepted six graduates over the 
period following its establishment in July 2011.   
 
 
 
 


